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23 May 2011 
Greens call for investigation into Camden gas well blowout 

Greens MP and coal seam gas spokesperson Jeremy Buckingham has written to the NSW Environment Minister 
calling for an investigation into a possible pollution incident at one of AGL's Camden Gas Project wells near Glen 
Alpine in Sydney's Southwest. 

The incident occurred on Tuesday May 17 and was captured on video. 

Mr Buckingham said, "I was near the site, talking to a local resident when this incident happened. A foamy, 
gassy substance started shooting into the air. After five minutes a spray of foamy liquid was spurting about 10 
metres high and blowing back towards the water supply canal. 

"Everything we know about this industry points to a pollution risk to water and here we have a gas well 
releasing an unknown substance into the atmosphere next to water infrastructure.  

"I have written to the Environment Minister asking her to initiate an investigation into the incident. 

"The Greens have introduced a Coal Seam Gas Moratorium Bill into the NSW Parliament because this industry 
has not been proven to be safe. The bill includes a specific prohibition for coal seam gas mining in the Sydney 
Metropolitan area. It would stop these kinds of incidents occurring in and near residential areas. 

"I have also informed the local water managers and the NSW Office of Water as well as the local MPs for 
Wollondilly, Campbelltown and Camden of the blowout incident. I am asking for their support for the 
Moratorium Bill, it is in the interests of their communities," Mr Buckingham said 

AGL are planning to expand their operations into the Scenic Hills District. They have a proposal lodged with the 
Planning Minister for 72 new coal seam gas wells. 

Mr Buckingham said, "The Greens are saying the Scenic Hills and the wider Metropolitan area is not the place 
for this kind of industrial development. We need to protect people, the environment and our heritage from this 
industry.  
 
To view video footage of the incident: http://bit.ly/aglblowout 
 
A copy of the letter is attached. 
 
Contact: Max Phillips 9230 2202  or  0419 444 916  
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